
August 10, 2022 

Re: Mobile Alert System  

 

Dear Consumer: 

 

In addition to sending out the bi-monthly water service bills, the Fulton County Public Utilities 

will be sending text alerts as a reminder that the bills have been sent out. If you would like to 

sign up for these reminder alerts please follow the steps below. This will also be utilized to alert 

you of any water alerts. 

 

STEP 1: Visit www.fultoncountyoh.com 

 

STEP 2: On the top central right section of the home page click on the “Sign Up for Text Alerts”  

 

 
 

  

FULTON COUNTY PUBLIC UTILITIES 
 

9306 County Road 14, Suite A, Wauseon, Ohio 43567 

 

Phone: (419) 337-9263 

Fax: (419) 337-9269 
 

 

http://www.fultoncountyoh.com/


STEP 3: Scroll down to the sign up button. 

- Alternatively, an app can be downloaded to your phone via the Google Play or Apple 

App Store linked above the “sign up” button. 

 

 
 

 
 

  



STEP 4: Scroll down and fill out the form as directed on the page. 

 

 
 

 
 

  



STEP 5: “Under the notification groups” section select the “Northeast Water System” group for 

notifications about the Northeast Water System. Other groups can be joined if you’re interested 

for updates from them as well. 

 

 
 

STEP 6: Finish by selecting the “Sign Me Up” button at the bottom of the page. 

 

 
 

  



Alternatively, there is an app that can be downloaded to see the alerts as well. It is called 

“myAlerts” by AlertSense. A link can be found on the same form as your sign up for texts or 

emails. 
 

 
 

As always if you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the FULTON 

COUNTY PUBLIC UTILITIES department at 419-337-9263 or visit us at 9306 County Road 

14, Suite A, Wauseon OH. 

 

Lincoln Frey 

Fulton County Public Utilities 

Director 


